
 

 

 

From: <securitycoimro@centralbank.co.in> 
Date: Thu, Jul 31, 2014 at 5:41 PM 
Subject: Re: For your precious appreciation letter 
To: Delhi Delivery <delhidelivery@agarwalpackers.com> 
 

Dear Suresh Arya 
  
Let me make this opportnity to convey my sincere thanks to you and your 
company i.e "AGARWAL PACKERS & MOVERS LTD" for satisfactory service in 
delivery of goods which was loaded from trivendrum  dated 9th july 2014 
and delivered at coimbatore on 13th july without any breakage.It was a 
good experience for me to have a satisfactory service from your end. 
above all The greatest thing i ve noticed is about the reply you rendered 
during the queries were made.once again i sincearly thanks to you and to 
your company for extending a good satisfied service.keep it up,all the best. 
  
With Regards 
  
V.Suresh Kumar 
Regional Security Officer 
Central Bank of India  
Regional Office Coimbatore-01   
 


